
Bend the Rules 
 

Support our Chalice Child, Quanderly 
Thursday, January 28 

 
All students are invited to ​Bend the Rules​ on ​Thursday, January 28, 2021. 
Students may choose to “Bend” any of the following rules: 

 
● Wear pajamas 
● Wear a hat or toque 
● Chew gum 
● 15 minutes Free Time 
● Extend One Recess time 

 
To participate, log in to your Parent Portal and choose the Bend the Rules Day form. 
Complete the items you would like and submit payment. Then your child can enjoy 
“Bending those Rules” on January 28th!  
 
All money collected will be donated to our Chalice child, Quanderly. 
 
Thank you for your support  
Madonna Catholic School Staff 
 


